
Shabbat and Rosh Hashanah services Friday & Saturday, September 18 & 19, 2020 

 
Shabbat Shalom!  
  
I hope you enjoyed our Shabbat and Rosh Hashanah services. Many thanks to 
David Stern and Bob Morris for enhancing our services, and thanks again to Rich 
Katz for the able tech support! Also, thanks to all who participated in the service.  
 
The service was recorded; anyone who wishes can view it as a recording.  
I am posting the links for the recordings - both audio only and video with audio 
versions.  
 
This information is going out by email, is listed on our Facebook page, and will be 
posted on the Temple Israel Website – you should be able to find a way to view 
our services if you like. If you have any difficulties, please be in touch.  
  
REMINDER: members who would like to pick up a copy of the Mishkan T’fillah 
siddur (prayer book) or Mishkan HaNefesh machzor (High Holy Day prayer 
books) from the Temple can still arrange that by contacting the rabbi or the 
office this week.   
 
Otherwise, you can access the words in our Siddur (prayer book) via this link to a 
flip book online version of the Mishkan Hanefesh for The High Holy Days  
https://www.ccarnet.org/publications/hhd/?fbclid=IwAR2WPw8JqqCnfukIu-
JCYqFLPOOC6mZcYbBpqIW9YxOi3Z21iV0DXdHMyZc  
 
  
Here are the recordings for this week for Shabbat and Rosh Hashanah:  
 
Service Video & Audio –  
Friday 9/18/20 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y_68gACYXeYfq6PexxPdkWXvPs_A3-
ih/view?usp=sharing  
 
Saturday 9/19/20  
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HHHjRa3AProJhPdBL6aJumF6gAj4YT_0/view?us
p=sharing  
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Service Audio only (also usable on MP3 players) – 
Friday 9/18/20 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hwyNS7-_Y9-
0ZUVtE4mHI4Z6moOc2Ps7/view?usp=sharing  
 
Saturday 9/19/20  
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18DSHh0bGgxyom9N5WSXGue3da7gExGBD/view
?usp=sharing  
 
 
If you have any comments, criticisms, or suggestions about the services, events, 
activities, or classes, please let me know, or share your thoughts with Josh 
Barrett, Mary Rich Maloy, other board members, or the rabbi liaison committee 
members. Your comments are both sought and valued.  
Please know that we continue to work hard to offer meaningful and uplifting 
services and events, and your input is valued, and most helpful in allowing us to 
craft them.  
 
As always, I would love to hear from you, if you are available to chat for a few 
minutes - either on the phone calls, zoom meetings, or by phone, text, or email, 
to just touch base and let me know how you are doing. It can be during one of the 
check ins, or just let me know when you want to talk.  
  
On Monday I will send a separate email with links (the LINKS Email) and details 
about accessing the events in the coming week, including Yom Kippur. If you don’t 
get that email, contact me and I will re-send it.  Some of the information is in the 
Bulletin for September: please look there to start.  
 
Wishing you a Shabbat shalom and a Shanah Tovah Umetukah, and hoping to see 
you online soon!  
  
 
Joe 
  
Rabbi Joe Blair 
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